
Course Timetable Modification 

Announcement 

Dear Students, 

We hope this message finds you well. We would like to inform you of some modifications to the 

course timetable for the upcoming semester. 

The updated timetable will be effective from March 1, 2023. Please find the changes below: 

• Course Name: Introduction to Psychology 

• New Schedule: Mondays & Wednesdays, 10:00 AM - 11:30 AM 

We understand that changes to the timetable can be inconvenient, and we appreciate your 

understanding and flexibility. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out. 

Thank you for your attention. 

Sincerely, 

The Academic Affairs Office 


